THE BROADVIEW PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT
FACILITY COMMITTEE MEETING
MONDAY, MAY 23, 2016, 6:00 PM

A Finance Committee Meeting of The Broadview Public Library District was held
on Monday, May, 23, 2016. The Chair of The Facility Committee, President Katrina
Arnold presided over the meeting, also present was Vice-President Robert Jones,
Director Keisha Hester and Trustee Katrina Thompson. A quorum was present, the
meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.

Mr. Brian Kerner and Ms. Sara Schrzanowski of Dewberry met with The Facility
Committee to review cost estimates and discuss floor plans of the existing library project
plan. Ms. Schrzanowski presented a detailed overview of the existing plans drawn out
for the first and second floors of the library. Director Keisha Hester inquired about
combining workstations to accommodate space for private offices or an area for
communication. Mr. Kerner recommended the BPLD attorney speak to The Village of
Broadview about new building codes required for new or renovated establishments in
Broadview or if the BPLD’s old building codes would be eligible to be grandfathered into
the plans. Once the set of building codes being used could be determined Dewberry
would then be able to estimate building costs for the renovation moving forward.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 pm.

Presilent Katrina Arnold, Facility Committee Chair
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